
 

PRESIDENT’S REPORT 

 

Mudjimba SLSC Open Days and Nipper Sign-on 

The 2021/2022 season is up and running and what a positive way to launch the season with two outstanding Nipper 

Sign-on Days and a Sponsors’ Luncheon where we opened our new extensions. Congratulations to our new Junior 

Activities Executive for co-ordinating the two very successful Open Days and certainly the early numbers show we are 

going to have another fantastic Nipper Season. It was great to host our long term sponsors for our first luncheon at 

our clubhouse. North Shore Realty, Bendigo Bank, Latitude Constructions, Lestari Foundation and our Patron Fiona 

Simpson discussed the future plans for our club with the new Executive and celebrated the finalisation of our new 

building extensions. 
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Proficiencies are underway 

Thank you to our Education and Training Team who have started our first proficiencies. See the dates in our Director 

of Education and Training Report for up-coming dates for your proficiency. The online component has certainly been 

made much less complex than in previous years but if you would like some assistance with technology or with accessing 

the mandatory online component, then please contact us and we will provide the support you require. 

 

Early Season Successes - Congratulations Layne 

A huge congratulations to Layne Baldock in her recent finals’ 

appearance in the Qld Under 18’s Championship and then her 

selection in the Qld Team to compete at the Australian Junior Surfing 

Titles. This a great follow-up to Layne’s outstanding performances at 

the 2020/2021 Aussie Titles earlier this year. 

 

 

 

IRB/ Bronze/SRC training 

We should be immensely proud of the training our little club is planning to deliver this season. We have begun our 

training and will continue to provide opportunities for our members, new and old, to build new skills and achieve new 

qualifications all through our season. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Community Partnerships reaping rewards for MSLSC 

Our club continues to fulfil its strategic goal to be a central member 

of our community and to engage broadly with our local community. 

Over the winter season, the Maroochy North Shore Lions Club have 

been running BBQs from our new canteen facilities with funds raised 

being donated to our club. Each month our club has benefitted from 

significant donations being made, all of which assist with our purchase 

of gear and equipment for our club. We are very proud of this 

relationship and we are very grateful to Maroochy North Shore Lions 

Club for their support of our club. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

EXISTING MEMBERSHIPS FROM LAST SEASON 

REMINDER: All returning members from last season 

Deadline for all members returning for the 2021-2022 Season is Thursday 30 September 2021 

Log into your online Members Portal to RENEW and MAKE PAYMENT for any returning members. 

 

DATE REMINDERS 

Nipper first day of the season – Sunday 10th October 

Skills Maintenance – Sunday 3rd October 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO ALL OUR SPONSORS & SUPPORTERS 
 

      

http://www.mudjimbasurf.com/about/sponsors/bendigo-bank
http://www.northshorerealty.com.au/
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